

Please support the work of the Nantucket Biodiversity Initiative by sending in your tax-deductible contribution today!

Name(s):
Mailing Address:
City, State, Zip Code:
Email address:
Phone number:
Donation Amount: \$
Please make out your check to: "Maria Mitchell Association" and write "NBI contribution" in the memo.

Mailing address:

Nantucket Biodiversity Initiative c/o Dr. Emily Goldstein Murphy Maria Mitchell Association 4 Vestal Street Nantucket, MA 02554

All donations received will be allocated to the Nantucket Biodiversity Initiative's Small Research Grants Program, which expands knowledge of understudied taxonomic groups and the overall biodiversity of Nantucket, Tuckernuck, Muskeget and surrounding waters. These grants are awarded annually in March. For more information:

https://www.nantucketbiodiversity.org/research-grants-program/

Thank you for your support!!!